

121 George Street Edinburgh EH2 4YN

Tel: +447985 374665 Email: fundraising@rcet.org.uk

Mr A Ogilvie, joint honorary treasurer Highland Society of London Hope House Basingstoke Road Ramsdell, TADLEY Hampshire RG26 5RB

Dear Ogilvie

BICENTENARY APPEAL 2015

Thank you for your generous donation of £1,000 to the Royal Caledonian Education Trust. Every pound raised from our special Bicentenary Appeal will go directly to our Grants Programme which helps children and young people reach their full potential, removing the obstacles financial hardship can put in their way.

It is quite amazing to me to know that the Highland Society of London and it's members have been supporting our work for 200 years. I look forward to maintaining that link as we move our head office form London to Edinburgh in 2016.

To discuss your donation or fundraising for the Trust in the future please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Most children from Armed Forces families will never need our support. But for those who do, we aim to be there to help. On behalf of all the children and families we support, thank you.

Warm regards,

Matthew Middler

Fundraising Development Manager